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THE CLUBHOUSE FOR SPECIAL NEEDS  

 

May 17, 2021 

 

HEB Rotary 

 

Dear Friends, 

Covid has affected everyone including the Clubhouse for Special Needs.   

All of our families decided they were not ready to return to The Clubhouse 

until Covid is under somewhat of control.  That time is now approaching.  

June 1
st
, 2021 the Clubhouse for Special Needs will be re-opening.  Our 

monthly rate is going up to $500.00/mo.  Your grant for $2000.00 will be 

applied equally to the following individuals for the Month of June, 2021.  

 Jaylyn  

 Carlos  

 Titus  

 Shayla  

Because of HIPPA privacy laws and MHMRTC restrictions, I am not 

allowed to give out last names. 

 

All of us thank all of you for your grant. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Darlene J. Hollingsworth 

Founder/President 

 

 

 


